
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 
 

Public Service Announcement: July 3, 2017 
Contact:  Kathryn Downs 

kdowns@glynncounty-ga.gov 
912.554.7412 

North Harrington Rd. closure 

GLYNN COUNTY, Ga. – A section of North Harrington Rd. on St. Simons Island from 
Frederica Rd. to Harrington Ln. will be closed from Monday, July 10, 2017 to Monday, August 
7, 2017 in order to install a sewer main. Homeowner access will be maintained but all other 
traffic will be detoured via Harrington Ln. and South Harrington Rd.  
 
For more information on the project, please contact Chuck Flowers, Glynn County Right-of-
Way coordinator at 912-554-7216.  
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